
 

 

Page 1 of 1 

Integrated LED Headlamp Control Unit Update 
EV9 | 24/04/2024 
 

Dear Owners, 

An OTA Update for the Integrated LED Headlamp Control Unit (ILCU) will be available from the 

24th of April 2024. This update is applicable to all EV9 variants. 

 

What’s New 

This OTA update provides the following improvement to the headlamp control system: 

- Changes to the operation logic to prevent unnecessary use of the 12V auxiliary battery 

when the vehicle is not in use. 

 

We hope that this OTA update will enhance your driving experience. 

 


